Frequently Asked Questions:

Why did you name this year’s conference, “Rooted?”

- God has called us to give our children a firm foundation in Jesus Christ and God'’s
Word. While many churches and families are moving away from strategically
discipling their children, we believe it is time to increase our intentionality. Thus, we
are leaning hard into the following three Scriptural passages:

o Psalm 1:1-3

o Isaiah 61:3

o Colossians 2:7

How much does the Rooted conference cost?
- This year’s virtual conference is free for IPHC churches!

Where can | find the Rooted video sessions?

- You can find the videos on our website at https://iphc.org/discipleship/rooted-
conference/

How should | use the virtual training?

- For personal growth as a ministry leader

- For on-site video-based training for your ministry leaders & volunteers

- For an at-home training for your ministry leaders & volunteers

- As a periodic encouragement and on-going training for your ministry leaders and
volunteers

How long will the Rooted training sessions be available?
- The Rooted training sessions will remain available through August 2021.

Who are this year's speakers?

- This year’s speakers all have strong connections with the laPHC. You can find a list
of our speakers along with their bios on the website: https://iphc.org/discipleship/
rooted-conference/

Is the Rooted Conference designed for those using the Rooted Kids’
Curriculum?

- While the training is an excellent support to our curriculum, it has not been
designed explicitly for that resource. It is for anyone who disciples children.

Do you have other questions? Please email us at Kids@iphc.org.




